
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

57 Bayfield Rd 
Dunedin 9013 

Telephone (03) 454 3477    
Facsimile (03) 454 3477 

 

Email: office@stbrigidsdn.school.nz 
Website: www.stbrigidsdn.school.nz 

 

 

As this is the last newsletter for the year we 

thank you for all your support during the year 

and wish you a very happy and holy Christmas 

with families and friends. 

Have a great holiday! 

mailto:office@stbrigidsdn.school.nz
http://www.stbrigidsdn.school.nz/


 

 

 

 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

8 December 2017  

Newsletter 39/17 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 to the following children who were presented with value awards at the children’s 
assembly this week 
Rm 5 Joshua Vink & Krystal Elisara Rm 3 Olivia Anstey 
Rm 1 Hollie Moloney & Katie Stoff Rm 4 Harper Guthrie 
Rm 2 Fèile Ryan  
 

 

Production 

Thursday 14 December 

6:30pm 

John McGlashan College  

NB Children in Years 5/6 need to be there 
by 5.30pm and all others by 5.45pm for 
costumes etc. 

After the show children need to get 
changed out of their costume before going 
home. 

Children will bring a programme home next 
Thursday and one will also be emailed out. 
Programmes will not be available at the 
show. 

 
  

EOTC Costs Reminder 

Term 4 ‘Education outside the Classroom’ 

costs are now due  

If you have any concerns regarding 

payment please contact Chris Hogue. 

 

Mission Day 
Wednesday 13 December 

1.30 – 3pm 

Remember: all children need to bring a 
handful of silver coins to take part in the 

fun activities. 

Adults (with money) are welcome. 

All funds raised go to overseas missions. 

URGENT 

Library Stocktake 
 
All books are required back at 

school urgently - there are still quite a 

lot of overdue books, so please check 

thoroughly at home (Nana's...etc) and 

get them back to school promptly! 

THANK YOU 

 

No Lunch Orders Next Week – as it 
is musical week next week and we 
will not be here for a number of 
lunchtimes please do not order any 
lunches from external sources. 

The only lunch order available is on 
Thursday which is Sushi Day. Order 
forms went home today. 



 
 
 

  

 
 

               

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening Next Week? 
December 

Mon 11th John McGlashan all day for Musical Practice 

Tues 12th John McGlashan in the morning and 
Kavanagh in the afternoon to watch their 
Christmas play 

Wed 13th Mission Afternoon 1:30pm 

Thurs 
14th 

Sushi/Mufti/Ice-Cream Day 

School Musical 6:30pm 

Fri 15th School Closes 

2018 Start Date: Wednesday 7 February, the 

office will be open from Thursday 1 February  

School Bank Account Details (Please ensure you 

deposit any money into the correct account) 

Board of Trustees - School Account:  

06 0942 0045712 00 

PTA – Fundraising Account:  

03 1732 0001257 00 
 

 

 

 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to our coaches 

and managers who look after our sports 
teams – your time and work is greatly 
appreciated. 

 
 
 
Futsal: Results: 
Black won 6-0. P.O.D – Joshua Vink 
Red lost 3-5. P.O.D – Whole Team 
Blue lost 1-7. P.O.D – Kyla Ashton 
Silver lost 0-6. P.O.D – Whole Team 
Gold lost 0-2. P.O.D’s – Kalo Ashton & Scott 
Samuel  
Green lost 0-2. P.O.D – Vincent Beatson 

► T-Ball: Results: 

Saints P.O.D – Elaia Helmling 
 
Draw for tomorrow morning: 
St Brigid’s Saints v St Clair - Bathgate 14 at 
9am 
St Brigid’s Steelers v Mornington – Bathgate 
16 at 10am 

 

► Flippa Ball: Results: 

Dolphins lost 1-7. P.O.D – Whole Team 
Orcas won 6-1. P.O.D’s – Sophie 
Bracegirdle 
Stingrays lost 4-5. P.O.D – Whole Team 

Draw for 10 December 
Dolphins v Fairfield Flying Fish at 3pm 
Orcas v Balaclava at 3:50pm 
Stingrays v St Mary’s Sharks at 2:35pm  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

Tom Davis and Olivia Duffy have entered a 
Team in the Otago Table Tennis 
year 5 & 6 school's tournament.  The six 
week tournament started this week 
after a prior week of coaching.   

Their team, the 'D'-fenders won all of 
their games in the first week of play. It is 
proving to be a lot of fun for 
any children interested in having a go at 'the 
good game'. 

What Does the Pope Say? 
 
 

 
 
“Jesus is the sun and Mary is the dawn 

announcing his arrival” 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards 
 

Chris Hogue 

2018 Term Dates: 
Term 1 7 February - 13 April 
Term 2 30 April - 6 July 
Term 3 23 July - 28 September 
Term 4 15 October - 20 December 

School will also be closed on: 
26 March - Otago Anniversary Day 
30 March - Good Friday 
2 April - Easter Monday 
3 April - Easter Tuesday 
4 June - Queens Birthday 
22 October - Labour Day 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 

THE GREAT MBC FREE HOLIDAY CLUB FOR 
KIDS IN YEAR 1-8 

Come join us for a week of creating and inventing 
here at Musselburgh Baptist Church,  

131 Musselburgh Rise.  With songs, stories, 
adventure, crafts, fantastic eats and the wonderful 

Wednesday messy day, you will not want to miss it. 
22-26 January, 10am -12 noon each day.  Contact 

us, or leave a message on 456-2065, 
email kidsclubs@mbc.ac.nz or get more info 

on www.mbc.ac.nz  Please register either online or 
contact us for a paper copy.  Registrations close 

Friday 19th January 2018. 

Holiday Programmes and Shows 

https://maps.google.com/?q=131+Musselburgh+Rise&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:kidsclubs@mbc.ac.nz
http://www.mbc.ac.nz/

